ANNEX 3

Clark, Laura

From: Cilr. J. Flinders

Sent: 22 March 2017 10:04

To: Clir. D. Craghil

Cc: CHr. J. Looker; Collins, Nicholas
Subject: Re: Forwrd Ptan item

Nick,

I would also have serious concerns about an additional licensed premises within the cumulative impact
zone, due to the impact that alcohol-related anti-social behaviour has on city centre residents and visitors fo
the city.

Cllr James Flinders | Labour Councillor for Guildhalt ward
m: 075 9296 5131 | e: cllrjflindersi@york.gov.uk

City of York Council
West Offices | Station Rise | York Y01 6GA
www.vork.gov.uk | facebook.com/cityofyork | (CityofYork

On 21 Mar 2017, at 16:41, ClIr. D. Craghill <Clir.deraghill@york.gov.uk> wrote:

| would agree with Clir Looker on this one and be opposed to the variation of the
covenant.

CtHir Denise Craghill

Clir Denise Craghill | Green Party councitlor for Guildhall Ward
Tel. 07952 120752 email : clir.dcraghil@york.gov,uk

City of York Council
West Offices | Station Rise | York YO1 6GA
www.vork.gov.uk | facebook.com/cityefyork | @CityofYork

From: Cllv. 1. Looker

Sent: 21 March 2017 15:24

To; Collins, Nichotas; Clir. D. Craghill; Clir. 1. Flinders
Subject: RE: Forwrd Plan Item

Thank you for giving notice of the application to vary the rastrictive covenant. | have
checked the details as contained in the web link you provided.

it would seem they wish to gain permission to open the premises as a public house;
or at least some sort of bar selling alcohol.

| have a significant number of concerns around the growth of alcohol related
establishments in the city centre, and have supported the arrangements for a zone
to try to curtail the number of bars and pubs in the city centre — | think this area
would fall within the zone as it is currently described.
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